
 
Planning Board - Public Hearing 

February 23, 2013 at the Claryville Firehouse Community Hall,  
10 A.M. at 1500 Denning Road, Claryville, NY 12725 

 
 

An Application of a Special Permit was submitted by the Blue Hill Lodge and Café for the purpose of 
manufacturing beer in a proposed microbrewery located on their commercial site at 1467 Denning Road, 
Claryville, NY 12725. 

At this hearing the Blue Hill Lodge will have information on hand explaining their intended operation 
of the microbrewery, including the location, size, processing, and use. Any and all interested residents and 
property owners of the Town of Denning will be heard and the information and comments collected at 
this public hearing will help the Planning Board make the decision on the issuing of this Special Permit. 
No decision will be made at this hearing. 
 
 

Public Hearing Agenda 

 
10:00    Opening Remarks – Carl Landon, Chairman, Planning Board 

 
 

10:20    Informational Presentation on the proposed Microbrewery at the Blue Hill Lodge and 
Café 
 
 

10:30    Questions on the Microbrewery Presentation 
 
 

11:15    Input from the public regarding the issuing of the special permit for the Blue Hill 
Lodge and Café to manufacture beer at their proposed microbrewery at 1467 Denning 
Road, Claryville, NY 12725. 
 
 

12:00    
 

Concluding Remarks – Carl Landon, Chairman, Planning Board 
 

 

** This public hearing will be video recorded. 

For further information please contact the Planning Board at 1567 Denning Road, Claryville, NY 
12725 during normal business hours or by calling 985-2411 or email: townhall@denning.us 


